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 Activities this Week 
Oct 14    Monday 
 7:00 pm—Group Meeting, Basement 
Oct 15   Tuesday 
 1:00 pm—Bazaar meeting, Parish Hall 
 7:00 pm—Bluewater Chordsmen, Parish Hall 
Oct 16   Wednesday 
 10:00 am & 7:00 pm—Bible Study, Rectory 
Oct 17   Thursday 
 3:30 pm—Choir practice 
Oct 18    Friday 
 8:00 pm—Group Meeting, Parish Hall 
Oct 20    Sunday 
 8:00 am—Holy Eucharist BAS 
 10:30 am—Holy Eucharist BAS 

The flowers in the Church today are 
given to the Glory of God by Mrs.  
Joan Pearce and family in loving 
memory of Archdeacon George 
Pearce.  

OFFICE HOURS: Tuesday - Friday: 9am-1pm.  Steve Harnadek - Tues - Fri: 10 am - 12 Noon (Day off: Mon) (These are  

estimated times and do fluctuate, depending on circumstances. It is best to call first!) 

As you prepare for worship… Harvest B                                                                             

Joel 2:21-27: There had been a time of devastation in the 
land (locusts, hoppers, etc.) as a result of God punishing 
the people, we are told. But this time has ended. God has 
forgiven them and showers pity on His people. God re-
turned fertility to the land, restored Judah to a place of 
honour among the nations, and destroyed the locusts. Our 
reading concludes with God renewing His covenant – He 
is Israel’s God and they shall never be put to shame again. 

1 Timothy 2:1-7: This letter was written at a dark time for 
the emerging Christian Church. They had come under 
scrutiny for not joining in the worship of Roman gods.  
Paul urged the believers to pray for those in authority in 
the hope that they may be able to lead quiet and peaceable 
lives. All this, he wrote, is in accord with God’s plan so 
that, through the prayers and witness of the Church, even 
the rulers of the age might come to faith, for God desires 
everyone to be saved. 

Matthew 6:25-33: This passage is a continuation of the 
Sermon on the Mount. Jesus addressed our penchant for 
worrying; worrying about what we will eat, what we will 
wear, etc. Look at the birds of the air! Though they work 
hard to get their food, they don’t worry whether or not 
they will eat. If God cares for birds and plants, He will 
also care for us too. Trust God! 

 
Next Weeks Readings: Isaiah 53:10-11; Hebrews 5:1-10;  
Mark 10:35-45 

Dec 2024  —Feb  2025 editions of “Our Daily 
Bread” is now available at the table by the sound 
system.  A $2 donation per booklet is suggested. 

2025 Church Calendars ($8.00) - are available and can be 

purchased in the office Tuesday to Friday 9 am—1pm or on 

Sunday in Sarnia after the service, see Leigh Carson. 

https://www.randysflowers.com/cgi-bin/randysitem-dba.cgi/sunflowerredrose


 

 

Serving Schedule:  
PA Monitor: Andi Beer 
Greeters:  Angela Palumbo & Wendy Murphy 
  

In consideration for persons with reactions to perfumes, you are requested to come to church ‘au natural’. 

The Inn of the Good Shep-
herd Food Bank are desper-
ately in need of food items. 
Over 100 families use the 
Food Bank each day with 
40% being children. Please 
support these organizations 

with Food Donations.  The Inn of the Good Shepherd 
could use empty water bottles (to fill with liquid dish soap) 
& empty margarine containers (to fill with flour and  
sugar). 

“From the Pantry” 
Available now, homemade soup, $6 and 
dinners $12 each.  Includes various 
soups, mac & cheese, dinners  and 
more to come.  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR   
PLEASE NOTE ** (This Tuesday, 10:30 am Walk
   ing Group with a 11:30 pm Lunch.  
   This week is Cravin’s. 
          (Every Wednesday, 10 am & 7 pm 
                         Bible Study at the Rectory. 
Oct 15  1 pm—Bazaar meeting, Parish Hall 
 
Oct 21 1:30 pm—ACW meets, Parish House 
  
Oct 25 5 pm—The Slice - TBA 
  6:30 pm—Hymn Sing, Parish House 
 
Nov 2 9 am—Bazaar, Parish Hall 
 
Nov 8 7 pm—Creative Word, TBA 
 
Nov 11 1:30 pm—Bible Crossword, Rectory 
 
Nov 18 1:30—ACW meets, Parish House 
 

    Looking for Donated Items  
 

We are looking for older items vintage looking, rus-
tic, shabby chic, small benches, old suitcases etc. 
1. Baskets 
2. Area rugs (unique– small, large) 
3. Books—gardening, decorating, coffee table  
4. Furniture—dressers, chairs, small tables, quilts 
5. Art 
6. Vases 
7. Linen, throws, blankets, Hudson bay look, plaid 
8. Nature related items—art, books, garden items 
9. Lamps 
10. White ironstone Pitchers, platters 
11. Blue & white Dishes, platers, old jars 
12. Picture frames 
13. Red plaid Blankets, old thermoses etc 

The Next Bazaar Meeting  is Tuesday October 15th at 
1:00 in the Parish Hall . All interested in being involved 
in the bazaar, are invited. For those that have already 
volunteered, please let me know if you can not make 
the meeting .  Thank you, Barb 

The Slice. We'll gather for dinner at 5pm on October 
25th at the TBA. Then back to the stage or the Par-
ish House for a hymn sing around  6:30 pm. Please 
call the office by October 23rd to sign up for din-
ner.  (For reservation purposes). 

In his letter, Bishop Todd asks us to “Please give 
generously to this year’s Say Yes! to Camp Huron 
campaign and help to grow a brighter future for 
young people in the Diocese of Huron and beyond.”   
 
To make an online donation go to  
www.canadahelps.org/s/6hzREM   
You can also mail a cheque, payable to Anglican 
Foundation of Canada, 80 Hayden Street, Toronto, 
ON   M4Y 3G2, with “Huron Says Yes!” in the memo 
line. 

A.C.W. MEETING  
 

The ACW  will meet on Monday,  
October 21st at 1:30 pm in the  
Parish House.  All ladies are welcome.   


